
Frequently Asked Questions About Your Olive Tree 

 

When will I receive olives and oil from my tree? 
Olives and oil will be shipped to you once a year just after the Olive tree harvest time, which 
is October.  We anticipate that olives and oil will next be shipped out in December of 2025. 
This will allow time for harvesting, processing, and shipping of the 2025 Fall harvest of 
olives.   
 

Do I have to pay for shipping for the olives and oil? 

We are exploring the best shipping options right now. 

If I want to go visit the Olive Grove in the Northern Galilee, where exactly is it? 

The Livnim Olive Grove is about 15 minutes north of Tiberias, near the community of 
Livnim. Here is a map: 

 

 

 

 



 

Can I visit the owner of the Olive Grove?  
Contact Zechariah’s Hope to make arrangements.  Farmers are busy and would like to be 
available if they can. Contact Chris and Amber Combs at zechariahshope@gmail.com  to 
make visiting arrangements.  

Can I help harvest olives during harvest time? How can I get involved with that? 

Yes. A Zechariah’s Hope trip is tentatively planned at harvest time (Fall 2025).  

How do I know which tree in the Olive Grove is my tree? 
All of the olive trees will be numbered from 1 to 200. Your Olive Tree “Certificate of 
Adoption” shows which numbered tree is yours. The Olive Grove will be mapped and 
numbers assigned to each tree so you can identify which tree is yours. We will also be 
setting up webcams so you can see into the Olive Grove. 

When do I pay the renewal fee? 
Whenever you make your initial donation of $275.00, you will be charged a 125.00 renewal 
fee in November of the following year. For example, if you donate to own your olive tree in 
January of 2025, your renewal fee of $125.00 would be November 2026.  

 

 


